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Zuclosure 20th June, 1924.

Dear Sira,

With reference to the corres ondence which
hés taken place resgpecting tae classification of the steam
trawlers belonging to the Hull Steam Fishing & Icz Co.Ld.
and lissgsrs. Kelsall Brothers & Bescning Ld., I snclose
herewith for your information a copy of a latter which has
bean addressed to ths Owners.

I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Assistant to ths Secrestary.

The Surveyors,

HULL AND GRIMSBY.
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